
02/06/2020

Dear Provider:

Effective 03 15 2020, Aetna will aligned with CMS in regards to the National Physician Fee 
Schedule (NPFS) and bundled codes. A status indicator of ‘B’ describes a “bundled code” and 
reimbursement for these services is always included in the reimbursement for another 
service. There are no RVUs or payment amount for these codes and no separate payment is 
allowed. When these services are covered, payment for them is subsumed by the payment for 
the services to which they are incident and will not be separately reimbursable. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, we encourage you to contact Aetna Better 
Health of IL for additional information at 1-866-600-2139

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Provider Experience Team
1-866-600-2139
Aetna
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